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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
If you were unable to attend the PTM held on *05.04.25 (Saturday)*, we would like to apprise you of the 
Examination and Promotion Policy for the academic year *2025–26*. 
 
You are requested to attend your ward’s PTM on *26.04.25 (Saturday)* from *8:00 a.m. to 8:30 a.m.* Kindly 
ensure that you arrive by *8:00 a.m.*, as the teachers will not be available after *8:30 a.m.* 
 
Please note that it is mandatory to attend the PTM and carry your Escort Card. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation. 
 
Regards 
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